
 

 

January 5, 2021 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I wanted to take this time to give you a quick update on the COVID-19 situation here at our 

Extended Care Facility.  We completed our weekly testing of our residents yesterday and our 

employees today.  As of now, we have no new COVID positive residents to report, but do 

continue to identify some positive staff members.  As a reminder, when an employee is identified 

as being positive, they are immediately sent home and cannot return to work for a minimum of 

14 days.  In addition, the employee must be retested with a negative test result to return.  I am 

confident that our staff’s strict adherence to using the proper personal protective equipment and 

following CDC guidelines has kept the virus from spreading throughout the entire facility.   

I want to remind you that this Thursday, we will be partnering with Walgreen’s Pharmacy to 

vaccinate our residents and staff.  We are optimistic that vaccinating our residents and staff is a 

milestone in managing the COVID-19 virus.  This pandemic has not been easy for any one of us, 

but we are hopeful that this is the beginning of the end.   

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your 

continued prayers.Sincerely, 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


